
CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR

We will be running a SATURDAY service 
from Saturday 22nd to Monday 31st December inclusive 

Normal service will resume on 
Wednesday 2nd January 2019.

NB: there will be no service on the following days:

Sunday 23rd, Tuesday 25th, Wednesday 26th, Sunday 30th & Tuesday 1st January

We’d like to say a big ‘THANK YOU’ to all of our customers 
for their support in 2018 and wish everyone 

a Happy Christmas and prosperous New Year. 


